
P.E. 

 

This week for P.E, we are going to participate in the Virtual Sussex School Games! 

This a competition between all of the schools in Sussex. 

Have a look at the challenge, then have a go and count your points. 

 

You can find the challenge here: https://www.activesussex.org/virtual/ 

 

Once you have calculated your points, please upload them here:  

https://www.activesussex.org/scorecard/ 

 

Enjoy!  
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